
 
 
 

April 27, 2024​ ​  
 

 
 
  
 
Since its opening in 2001, the Kenan Chapel has become an important part of Landfall as well 
as the larger Wilmington community. Hundreds of weddings, baptisms, memorial services, and 
other ceremonies have been hosted at the Chapel by Landfall residents and other local 
families.  
 
The Chapel has sponsored 22 seasons of Sunday afternoon concerts, presented by talented 
young musicians, the majority are North Carolina residents or students at schools and 
universities within the state. The concerts are free and open to the public.  
 
Our interfaith Chapel is a charitable 501 (c) (3) trust organization, so all donations are 
tax-deductible. In addition to supporting the free concerts, donations and proceeds from the 
festival contribute to Chapel maintenance and are shared with the Great Oaks Club, providing 
support for landscape and wildlife environment projects. 
 
Our 22nd annual major fund-raising event on October 19th is the Kenan Chapel Fall Festival, 
which is one of the few community-wide events in Landfall that attracts residents of all ages. 
We are expanding its activities again this year to attract even more attendees and continuing 
with the Halloween theme with costumes and events. In years past, attendance exceeded one 
thousand residents. All Festival sponsors and silent auction donors receive recognition both at 
the event and in Landfall publications.  
 
We ask that you join the area businesses and professionals who have helped make this event a 
success with their generous donations. Enclosures provide detailed information on 
sponsorships and silent auction donations.  
 
For further information, please contact Fall Festival Chair Mike Kane at (910) 515-0412 
Kanex5@aol.com or Patsy Marchi at (919)593-4844 patsymarchi@gmail.com. A Chapel 
board member will be in touch to help arrange sponsorships and silent auction contributions.  
 
Sincerely,                                        
 
 
Mike Kane​ ​ ​ ​ ​   
President, Kenan Chapel​ ​ ​ Kenan Chapel Board Member 
Enclosures 
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